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Prepared By:  Stephanie Mandregan 

Our 2020 audit is being finalized and we should have the electronic version and book shortly. As 

like everyone else, Aldrich was affected not only by Covid, but by colds and sicknesses that 

affected people as they started to mingle again. 

Other than more staff turnover, the Finance Department has nothing new to report.  
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